BYLAWS REPORT
Email consultation “meetings”:  February 2015

Members active:  Laurie Walsh, John Rice, Mary Doucette, and Mardell Wilkins

Member absent:  Tom Reagan

1. Completed reviews of Articles I-III.  Walsh and Rice incorporated comments in draft.

2.  Walsh and Rice revised Articles IV-VIII.  Incorporated into these are several important changes relating to shared governance, officer duties, committee descriptions, and time limits for serving on a committee.
3.  Walsh and Rice completed draft revision of Bylaws Monday March 9.

4.  On March 9 the draft was submitted to the committee and faculty senate chair for review and editing.  The goal was to discuss approve the revisions and collect editorial comments at the scheduled March 13 meeting.

5.  Due to unforeseen circumstances for several committee members (personal family issue and overburdened faculty) the March meeting has been cancelled.  We hope to reschedule after spring break. T
